June 12, 2006                       

Marshall J. Tinkle, Esq.

Tompkins, Clough, Hirshon & Langer, P.A.

Three Canal Plaza

P.O. Box 15060

Portland, Maine 04112-5060

RE:   Pomeroy Street, #2004-0156

CBL:   193-E-019

Dear Mr. Tinkle:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting an extension to your site plan approval for the development located at Pomeroy Street. I understand that your request is based on the fact that the applicant is in the process of raising funds for the project through charitable donations.

In my capacity as Planning Division Director for the City of Portland, I am granting your request to extend your approval to July 26th, 2007. If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Hopkins at 874-8720.                             

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Inspections Division

Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director

    
Traffic Division 

 
Eric Labelle, City Engineer


Bill Scott, Public Works

     
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Greg Cass, Fire Prevention

     
Assessor's Office

     
Approval Letter File
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